
HFCC Meeting Agenda 
Monday 5th Aug 7pm 
 
Attendees 
Tom Philips, Neil Burge, Steve Jones and Alison Thomas 
 
Apologies from 
David Gray and Mark Minion 
 
Minutes agreed from last meeting  
 
Finances 
Most membership fees have been paid , outstanding people have been contacted 
Ups and Downs have been paid 
Balance in bank £850 
 
News 
We have all received an email from British Cycling asking for volunteers to be yellow flag marshals 
for the Tour of Britain event on Saturday 7th Sept. 
 
Social Events 
Tom to organise a ride to the event to meet up and to advertise the need for volunteers. 
Tom to also organise a bike maintenance afternoon, free to all paid members, to be held at Rushden 
Station bar in one of the carriages. Possible snacks and people can drink to make it a more sociable 
event. 
We have all agreed to put different rides up, as and when, to try and encourage more members to 
get out. 
 
Neil to look into organising the velodrome again 
Maybe one this year and again in the spring.  
 
Date for the Christmas Party will be Sunday 1st December at the Rushden Station Pub, hopefully in 
one of the carriages. 
All bring food and the drinks at bar are very cheap.  
Time and info TBC. 
 
AOB 
Tom to organise a Reliability Ride for next year.  
Chosen Charity was agreed to be Air Ambulance  
Alison to acquire bottles of water, chocolate bars , whatever she can get donated from any big 
stores. 
 
New Kit 
Tom will ask Nathan to send over the Pantone references and fonts to update our website logo etc 
Also to enquire about the costing of a 
HFCC winter jacket and also general HFCC  
T shirts for social wear with new logo. 
 
Next Meeting  
Mon 18th November 7pm at The Rushden Station Bar 


